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NOTICE OF FILING COMMENTS 

Docket No: 05-00327 

IN RE: Generic Docket to Develop Policy for the Submission and Review of 
CLEC-TO-CLEC Interconnection Agreements. 

Date: August 24,2006 

In Docket No. 04-00 128, a petition for approval of an Interconnection Agreement 
was filed with the Tennessee Regulatory Authority ("TRA") by Jackson Energy 
Authority and Aeneas Communications, LLC, both competing local exchange carriers. 
In approving the Interconnection Agreement, the panel voted to open a generic docket for 
the purpose of developing policy and guidelines for the submission and review of CLEC- 
to-CLEC interconnection agreements. 

At this time, the TRA is requesting that all interested parties file written 
comments in this docket (Docket No. 05-00327) to be considered by the Authority in 
developing policy and establishing guidelines for the submission and review of CLEC-to- 
CLEC interconnection agreements. All written comments should be filed no later than 
2:00 p.m. on September 15,2006. 

For the Tennessee Regulatory Authority: 

Richard Collier 
General Counsel 
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